
 

 

W h I t e   C l a s s   N e w s l e t t e r 

Review  Important Dates New  

Contact  

Signs White class is doing a great 
job during circle time and 
lesson time!  

They love counting to 10 in 
Spanish and saying our 
colors in Spanish. They have 
so much fun saying good 
morning to all of our 
friends.  

This month we will 
be introducing some 
new spring time 
lessons. We know 
they will love 
learning new lessons.  

April 1st is spring 
picture day! This is 
for Children’s house 
and siblings 

The background will 
be spring themed   

Class dojo is a great way to 
communicate with your childs teacher! 
We look at dojo every day during nap 

time 

You can also call us if you have any 
questions or concerns at (870)425-0882 

 

Chicken 

Bunny 


